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A welcoming and loving community of faith that learns, grows, and serves together

By Julie Peterson, Coordinator

our community. Gillian and Joe 
Roebuck entertained us in the 
afternoon, and it was a magical 
day. Other highlights in April and 
May were Linus Eukel’s talk on 
the John Muir Land Trust, a Cinco 
de Mayo celebration with the 
Mariachi Band, Trio Sol de Mexico, 
and lastly, steel drum musician 
Benjamin Glasgow. We also 
expressed ourselves creatively 
with art activities and chair 
exercises, and the wonderful new 
addition of chair tap dancing. You 
had to see and hear it to believe it!
After such a fun-packed year 
our volunteers will take a break 
from our regular programming 
during the summer BUT will 
offer two Thursday Fellowship 
meetings on July 17 and August 
14. Snacks, dessert and beverages 
will be offered, birthdays will be 
celebrated, and guests will bring 
their own lunch.

Our summer schedule daily is as follows:

•	 11:00 a.m. “Meet and Greet” with snacks 
and beverages.

•	 11:15 a.m.   Creative arts and crafts, 
activity, or light exercise program.

•	 12:00 p.m.   Lunch: Bring a lunch. 
Dessert and beverages will be provided.

•	 Birthday celebrations.
•	 12:45 p.m. Entertainment: 

	 July 17: Talented and delightful vocalist 	
	 Cris Hussey will perform.
	 August 14: Patti Klein, pianist and 		
	 LOPC member will perform.
•	 1:30 p.m. Program ends. 

We’re so grateful to our many 
volunteers who make our 
program run and to our 
guests who participate!
Questions? Contact Julie 
Peterson at julie@lopc.org 
for more information.

Thursday Fellowship hosted our 
annual Hawaiian-themed day on 

June 5, with the O Ka Hale Lokelani 
Hula dancers in the morning and 
the Rossmoor Ukulele Band in the 
afternoon. The room was festively 
decorated, and a tropical luncheon 
was served. We look forward to this 
special celebration all year. It is a 
wonderful way to end a fun-filled and 
joyful year of making new friends and 
offering seniors in our community 
the opportunity to gather and enjoy 
creative activities, a shared meal, and a 
day filled with entertainment, fun, and 
fellowship.
April and May were full of festivities 
with a highlight being the celebration 
of our 46-year anniversary of serving 
seniors in the Lamorinda area. It was 
a wonderful day to reminisce and 
express our gratitude for the many 
dedicated volunteers who have helped 
make the program what it is today – a 
caring and loving ministry to many in 
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